
FRIDAY, JUNE 30, 2023
SuperTech Day is coming up on Friday,  
June 30th, so it’s time to start planning for how 
you want to celebrate. SuperTech Day is a time 
to thank your technicians for the hard work 
they put in throughout the year and to show 
them how much they are appreciated.
Visit doors.org/idaexpo-events/supertech-day 
for ideas on how to celebrate.

Be sure to take photos of your 
SuperTech Day celebrations and 
email them to info@doors.org 
for a chance to be featured in 

the September/October issue of 
IDA Magazine.


